
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To Club Captains 

From Director Lifesaving & Support Operations,  Director Administration 

CC Club Presidents, Secretaries, SLSS BOM, LSOC 

Date Monday 11 June 2024 

Pages 1 

Subject Clubs’ Patrol Tents Season 2024-2025 

 

Sydney Branch has secured funding from our partner Betty’s Burgers to be able to provide new patrol 
tents to our 15 Clubs for season 2024-2025. 

To assist with the quotes required for this, we seek from each club your preference of the tent style 
required. 

It would be appreciated if Clubs could complete the questions in the JOTFORM LINK  by Monday 17 
June 2024. 

Option 1 – Pop up style     Option 2 – Car Shade style (1 size only) 
(2sizes available 3mx3m  or 6mx3m) 
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https://form.jotform.com/241619283862867

	Sydney Branch has secured funding from our partner Betty’s Burgers to be able to provide new patrol tents to our 15 Clubs for season 2024-2025.
	To assist with the quotes required for this, we seek from each club your preference of the tent style required.
	It would be appreciated if Clubs could complete the questions in the JOTFORM LINK  by Monday 17 June 2024.
	Option 1 – Pop up style     Option 2 – Car Shade style (1 size only) (2sizes available 3mx3m  or 6mx3m)

